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Subject: Ilford AC Newsletter returns by popular (??) demand
Message from Billy Green September 13, 2021 20:17
All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the Ilford AC web site link at
ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages

.

Back by popular demand (well, one person kind of asked about it) is the clubs general
newsletter.
Click the link below to access, and happy reading – There will be a lot more to read in
tomorrows Press report which I think is a record number of races over a week!!

sway.office.com/cIHN4hbuBAqt0hmv

Regards

Billy

.
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